Health

From: Stacey Burgess

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 1:04 PM
To: Health

Subject: RE: 150 Tahanto Rd

Categories: BOH

From: glen Harrington [mailto:aperfectenvironment@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 1:00 PM

To: Stacey Burgess <sburgess@townofbourne.com>

Cc: Kaitlyn Shea <kshea@townofbourne.com>

Subject: Re: 150 Tahanto Rd

Hello Stacey,

Per your instruction, I am requesting that the Board continue the hearing from 4/24/2024 to May 8, 2024. This would |

allow the Conservation Commission the opportunity to hear and approve the RDA prior to the BOH meeting. i
\

Thank you for your help,

Glen



